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Family Learning Conferences: Family Learning Conferences (FLC) will 

be taking place on Thursday 14 March and Monday 18 March 2024. 

This will be an opportunity to hear about your child’s learning and 

next steps in their learning. Teachers who work on a Monday will be 

attending the Monday FLC and the teachers who work on a Thursday 

will attend the Thursday FLC. You have been sent an email with links 

to book either an online or face to face appointment. These links are 

class specific so please take care to book the right child in with the 

right teacher. 

Parish Council Vacancy: Exminster Parish Council is seeking an 

enthusiastic, flexible and self-motivated individual to join the team as 

a Finance and General Administration clerk. It’s a part time position, 

mainly worked from home, supporting the existing staff. More 

information is available on the Parish Council 

website:  www.exminsterparishcouncil.gov.uk/recruitment. The 

closing date for applications is noon on 29 February, with interviews 

to be held between 11 and 15 March. 

Parish Council AGM: Please see the attached poster for further detail 

on the Parish Council AGM due to take place at The Victory Hall on 

Monday 11 March at 7pm. 

 

Easy Fundraising: Please support Exminster Community Primary School on #easyfundraising today and raise FREE 

donations with your everyday online shopping at Tesco, eBay, M&S, Expedia, Just Eat and many more! Once you 

raise your first £5, easyfundraising will double it! Plus, join this month and we could win a £250 donation. Sign up 

here: https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/exminsterprimary/2XPXKA/c2s/SUOTlTV7/CE794/facebook/ 

World Book Day: World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March and we hope you’ll join us as we come together to 

celebrate in school. Every year we are overwhelmed by the enthusiasm of our school community. Dressing up can be 

a big part of the celebrations and what lots of people enjoy most about World Book Day. If your child would like to 

dress up, we would love to challenge you to use what you have at home for your book or character-related costume 

in order to keep costs down and also minimise the impact on the environment. This might mean repurposing a 

costume you already have, wearing some of your own clothes in the style of a character or using other materials you 

have to create something. If possible, we would like your child to choose a favourite book to bring along with them 

on the day so they can share this with other children. At the end of the day, your child will bring home a book token. 

This can either be used as a £1 discount off of any book or can be exchanged for a FREE World Book Day book. Our 

nearest stockist of these books is Tesco Exe Vale. 

Gymnastics Competition: Just a reminder that that today is the last day to enter our gymnastic competition. Entries 

must be submitted by 3.30pm today via seesaw or pe@exminsterschool.co.uk. Any questions please contact Mrs 

Barr. 

Tuesday 6 February 2024 

Dates for the future: 

Mon 3 Mar – Epic Eve and Early Epic 

bookings open 3pm 

Thurs 7 Mar – World Book Day 

Thurs 14 Mar – FLCs 

Fri 15 Mar – Red Nose Day, non 

uniform day in exchange for a 

donation 

Mon 18 Mar – FLCs 

EASTER HOLIDAYS                                  

Thurs 28 March to Fri 12 April 
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Warmwell Project – Westbank: Are you finding it cold this winter?  Would you like some items to keep you and your 

family warm?  If so, we still have some Warmwell packs to give away and would love to hear from any family who 

would benefit from receiving a pack that contains: a hot water bottle, 2 blankets, an insulated cup, hand warmers, a 

thermal hat and gloves, and information on attending the Westbank Centre Exminster for a free lunch.  If you would 

benefit from one of these packs, please email hparker@exminsterschool.co.uk. They will be distributed on a first-

come first-served basis. 

 

We will be supporting Comic Relief this year by wearing non-uniform on Friday 15 March in exchange for a donation 

to the charity. All donations should be made via the Just Giving page using this link; 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-exminster-community-

primary?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=rnd24-exminster-community-

primary&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=799f188e1e2d4f29a01a8b3932963601 
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